
  

 

  

  

  

 

Indiana WIC Vendor Notice 18-2 

 
Date:  November 17, 2017 

 

To:  Indiana WIC Vendors  

 

From:  Mark Wolfe, State Vendor Manager  
 

Re:  New Juice and Yogurt Labels for WIC Items 
 

On May 20, 2016, the FDA published a final rule regarding changes to the federally-required 

Nutrition Facts Label on several grocery items.  Manufacturers have until July 2018 to comply with 

the revised labels, but Indiana WIC is already seeing Nutrition Facts Labels with the new guidelines 

available on store shelves. 

 

The Nutrition Facts Label changes specifically affect two types of WIC food categories – juice and 

yogurt.  Please see below for detailed information. 

 

  



Juice and Juice Concentrate 

Indiana WIC’s previous minimum juice nutritional requirement was 100% juice and 120% daily 

value Vitamin C, equaling 30 milligrams (mg) of Vitamin C per 100 milliliters (mL).  Under the 

new guidelines, 30 mg Vitamin C per 100 mL is equivalent to 80% daily value Vitamin C.  

Therefore, juices with the new labels can be WIC-authorized with a minimum 72 mg Vitamin C per 

8 oz. cup to provide the 80% daily value Vitamin C. 

 

 
 

  



Yogurt 

Indiana WIC’s previous maximum yogurt sugar limit was 40 grams (g) of sugar per serving.  Since 

the yogurt serving size is being reduced from 1 cup to ¾ cup, the maximum yogurt sugar limit using 

the new labels is 30 g of sugar per serving. 

 

 
 

 

Thank you for your continued support of Indiana WIC. If you have any questions regarding these 

Nutrition Facts Label changes, please contact Indiana WIC at 800-522-0874 and ask for the Vendor 

Consultant in your area.   

 

 

 

 


